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The following is a comment on application P233094/F by Phillipa Richards

Nature of feedback: Support the application

Comment: I support the application because from my own personal experience with my previous horse, i feel it
is imperative that there should be someone on site that can aid a horse in distress asap, my old horse suffered
from colic in the night at another yard and Carolyn was able hear her in distress and was able to prevent the
symptoms from getting worse and stop my horse from being in pain, she did the same for my fathers old horse
and they both lived comfortably for years after. There was another case with my fathers horse and I believe as a
result of Carolyn not being able to live on site, she was unable to help relieve any pain caused and therefore the
horse suffered hours of agony and the result was that he had to be put down!
I believe that for the well-being of the horses at the stables, there needs to be someone living on site to be able to
respond to any distress calls, especially someone who has years of experience and knows exactly what to look
out and listen for, what to do in different situations.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Phillipa

Last name: Richards

Email:  

Postcode: Hr11eh

Address: 21a Bulmer Avenue, Hereford, HR1 1EH

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: I would support the whole application

Link ID:  https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=233094

Form reference: FS-Case-562652868




